
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 4th June 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 reached their 80 class credits target before half term! As a reward, the children will be allowed to 

wear non-uniform for the day on Friday 22nd June 2018. Could we please remind parents/carers that high 

heel shoes are not appropriate footwear for school on any occasion.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss H Johnson   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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